Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing with the view to be considered as a trainee at your firm of solicitors. I am aspiring to take my first FE1 exams in the spring of 2016 with the view to complete them by this time next year.

I have worked in several solicitors firms already, in June I worked with Harry Carpendale at Patrick P. O’Sullivan & Company Solicitors and I am currently working at James Watters & Co. Solicitors. 

I would be grateful for an opportunity to speak with regarding my application and discuss the protocol for applying as a trainee to a law firm.

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Many thanks

Jack Meredith

085 236 0137 
